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NALCON (R)

7647

SLIMICIDE

MICROBIOLOGICAL CONTROL CHEMICAL

SOLUTION

COMMERCIAL

WARNING

CORROSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

GUARANTEE:

5-Chloro-2-methyl-4-isothiazolin-3-one........ 1.15%
2-Methyl-4-isothiazolin-3-one................. 0.35%

REGISTRATION NO. 17444 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

210 L

NET WEIGHT

LOT NO.:

NALCO CANADA INC.
P.O. BOX 5002, BURLINGTON, ONTARIO L7R 3Y9

TEL: (416) 632-8791
P.O. BOX 340, EDMONTON, ALBERTA T5J 2J6

TEL: (403) 449-5252
IN CASE OF EMERGENCY, PHONE (1-800-463-3216) (24 HOURS)



DIRECTIONS FOR USE:
For slime control in pulp and paperboard use 0.2 to 0.7 kg
(.22 L-.72 L) NALCON 7647 per 1000 kg of dry furnish.  Do not use
in potable water supply.

PRECAUTIONS:
Nalcon 7647 is irritating to skin and may cause burns and
allergic skin reactions.  Avoid contact with eyes.  Do not take
internally.  Wear goggles and rubber gloves when handling.  Avoid
using chemical in confined space.  Remove clothing that has been
in contact with this product and wash thoroughly before reuse. 
Avoid contamination of food.  Products containing this chemical
are not to be used in food packaging materials.

This product is toxic to fish and birds.  Treated effluent should
not be discharged where it will drain into lakes, streams, ponds,
or public water.  Do not contaminate water by cleaning of
equipment or disposal of wastes.

FIRST AID:
Wash skin with soap and water for at least 15 minutes.  If
contacted with eyes, flush with water and get immediate medical
attention.  If swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Drink promptly
a large quantity of milk, egg whites, gelatin solution, or, if
these are not available, drink large quantities of water.  Avoid
alcohol.  Call a physician immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:
Undiluted product could be fatal if swallowed.  Give patient
repeated glassed of water and contact physician.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this



service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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